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Star Tribune - "Four Suspended Gophers Football
Players Will Not Be Charged After Investigation"
October 4, 2016 Minneapolis

Lee Hutton of the Minneapolis office was mentioned in an article, "Four
suspended Gophers football players will not be charged after
investigation," which was published by the Star Tribune on Oct. 4.

http://m.startribune.com/four-suspended-gophers-football-players-will-not-be-charged-after-investigation/395730821/

